
LaGrange-Bear Creek Unity Association invites you to JOIN the 
ADVENTURE! 

 Located in LaGrange Heritage Square (LHS), LaGrange-Bear Creek Unity Library & 
History Center is Open usually 2 hours Monday through Friday and by appointment, thanks 
to our devoted VOLUNTEER librarians & board members.  Call Cheryl 307-575-2424 with 
questions and special needs.  More helpers are needed to extend our open hours and to 
serve our ever-growing family of patrons.  Library cards are free.  Stop at the library to 
browse for library books and even shop at the Used Book Sale.  Join the Adventure! 

 Keep an eye on the Town Newsletter for the many events happening in LGBC Unity 
library, such as these exciting kids’ and family programs: 

 Easter Egg Hunt on LHS lawn followed by Snacks & Story Time.  Kids 
have a nutritious snack and then settle in for an adventurous story inside 
the library.    (Funded w/ help from sponsors & American Legion Auxiliary.) 

 Halloween Treats & Crafts in the Library.  (w/ funding help from sponsors 
& American Legion Auxiliary.) 

 Weekly Preschool Library & Story Time when Preschool is in session. 
 Babies & Books giving moms and infants quiet time to socialize & explore 

board books. 
 Family Game Night once a month using popular games. 
 Access for families & students to benefit from this wealth of 

entertainment, enrichment, & information. 
 A wealth of local area history, heritage, & culture preserved in the LHS 

History Center’s scrapbooks & photos. 
 Thanks to all who attend the Memory Lane Talks by area residents, 

alumni, and homesteaders.  Such rich heritage! 
 The highlight each summer: a new installment of Summer Reading 

ADVENTURES led by Ms. Ham & Mrs. Larrisey.  Kids love the stories, 
crafts, snacks, activities, and socialization!  A favorite tradition at 
Summer Reading is WATER DAY!   Wading pools& water canons bring 
much fun and laughter to this summer reading tradition.  

 Kids love loading their special Library bags with books to read at home to 
sharpen their reading skills and to earn points for grand prizes at the end 
of June. 

 Readers and their families gather for an evening picnic at LHS and for 
the Grand Reveal of the winners of the reading prizes. 

 Bring your sack lunch and JOIN THE ADVENTURE!   
 Special THANKS! To our talented Reading Directors, Ms. Pat & Ms. Patty, 

and their devoted helpers!  What devotion and talent! 



LaGrange and surrounding community is so BLESSED to have access to this 
amazing treasure box of library and heritage in one beautiful package!  Unity 
Association is a 501-c-3 not-for-profit corporation, not supported by tax 
dollars.  LaGrange-Bear Creek Unity Association provides our library, 
preserves local history, and promotes appreciation for our community.  To 
maintain Unity’s activities, your gifts of time, participation, and financial 
support are vital.  If you are able to contribute, donations can be delivered 
payable to: LaGrange-Bear Creek Unity Association or mailed to LGBC Unity 
Library at PO Box 233, LaGrange, WY 82221.  Thank you for helping to carry 
on this important community work!  Come Join the Adventure and see 
your donations at work.  Keep America literate and strong. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheryl Grandstaff  
Unity Association President 


